
Dear Veteran, 

We had a Remembrance Day Ceremony on 

November 7th.   We sang, “What a Wonderful 

World,” by Louis Armstrong. 

  We read a story called, “A Poppy is to 

Remember,” and a poem that is called, “In Flanders 

Fields.”  

Thank you for fighting for freedom and keeping 

us safe.    

Was it scary when you were in war?  I think it 

would be scary for me. 

We made a wreath for Remembrance Day. The 

junior high did a light play about Remembrance 

Day.  Also, the play was about a girl wondering why 

we celebrate Remembrance Day. 

In class I learned that soldiers fought on the 

ground, in the water, and in the sky. 

 

Yours Truly, 

                                                          Anna                                                                  


